MINUTES

CITY COMMISSION WORKSHOP

OLD CITY HALL, 510 GREENE STREET

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 8, 2011

A workshop meeting of the City Commission of the City of Key West, Florida was held in Commission Chambers, Old City Hall, on Tuesday, February 8, 2011.

Mayor Cates called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.

Answering roll call were Commissioners Barry Gibson, Teri Johnston, Clayton Lopez, Billy Wardlow, Jimmy Weekley, Mayor Craig Cates.

Absent was Commissioner Mark Rossi.

Also present were City Manager Jim Scholl, Assistant City Attorney Larry Erskine, Assistant City Manager David Fernandez, Assistant City Manager Mark Finigan, Chief of Police Donie Lee, Interim City Planner Don Craig, Senior Property Manager Marilyn Wilbarger and City Clerk Cheri Smith.

The pledge of allegiance to the flag of the United States of America was given by all present.

TOW ORDINANCES

The following people spoke on the matter:

Assistant City Attorney Larry Erskine Tommy Mack, 1402 Pine St. Doris Arnold, 23 Flipper Rd Denise Jackson, 620 Ashe St. Ashley Reynolds 2503 Harris Ave. Christine, Rodriquez, 111 US Hwy 1 Ricky Arnold, 6911, 2nd Terrace

Commissioner Gibson requested the tow companies put together their concerns regarding the proposed new ordinances.

NEW CITY HALL/GLYNN ARCHER/ALTERNATIVES

Architect Bert Bender gave a report on the Glynn Archer School joint use analysis and costs associated with the renovation.

After discussion from the Commission it was suggested for the City Manager to give a presentation at the March 1 meeting on the status of negotiations with the School Board.

The following people spoke on the matter:

City Manager Scholl Andrea Leal, 5224 College Rd John Jones, 1024 James St. John, Padget, 611 Frances Richard Tallmadge, 1700 Jamaica Rob Martin-Smith

ADJOURNMENT:

There being no further business the Mayor adjourned the meeting at 8:32 p.m.

Cheryl Smith, MMC, CPM

City Clerk

CC- Workshop-020811 2